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Meeting of the Authority 19th April 2013 
 
 
Questions submitted by members of the public in accordance with Procedural 
Rule 10. 
 
 
1.   Submitted by Ms Clare Paillard, Liverpool, Merseyside 
 
 “This authority will be aware of the loss of PFI funding for 

the proposed MWRA incinerator with one the reason given by government 
being there are enough waste incinerators in the UK. 
 
You may be aware that the new INEOS energy from waste CHP plant in 
Runcorn has been unable to secure sufficient refused-derived fuel delivered by 
sustainable transport such as rail and water and is trying to lift the 
planning condition so that it can use lorries instead and import waste from 
areas such as Scotland. 
 
Will this authority now consider pressing for the PFI project to be dropped in 
favour of using the capacity of the INEOS plant in Runcorn and seeking 
to deliver that fuel by local sustainable transport? 
 
What obstacles stand in the way of such a solution?” 

 
   


